
 

 
 
25 March 2022 
 
To the Resident 
 

Local Road Resurfacing Program 
Bishopgate Street, Camperdown 

Between Australia Street to Dead End, commencing Thursday 31st March 2022  
 

As part of the Local Roads Program, Inner West Council’s contractor Downer EDI 
Works will resurface Bishopgate Street Between Australia Street to Dead End on 
Thursday 31st March 2022. 
 
The section of road undergoing resurfacing will be closed 7am - 5pm. The works will take one 
day, weather permitting. 
 
The afternoon before the proposed work, traffic controllers will be advising local residents to 
relocate their cars. 

This new road surface will be smoother, more durable and improve road safety. 

The scheduling of this work may change. A letter confirming the date will be sent a couple of days 
before work commences. 

Traffic controllers will try to maintain access for residents at all times. Inner West Council 
apologises for any inconvenience.  

The section of road undergoing resurfacing will need to be clear of vehicles 7am - 5pm on the day 
of the work. Please find alternative parking during this time. Thank you for your cooperation. 

For any enquiries contact: 

• Downer Edi Works Community Liaison Officer on 9897 4333. 

• Inner West Council’s Project Officer, Mark Bye on 9392 5158 between 8.30am - 4:30pm 
weekdays 

 

 

Mark Bye | Project Officer  
Inner West Council 
 
 


